
REPORT OF NAAC PEER TEAM VISIT 

 

The NAAC Peer Team visited Smt. Vatsalabai Naik Mahila Mahavidyalaya, 

Pusad on 23rd January 2025 at 8:30 am to assess the performance of the Institution for the 4th 

Cycle. The team was offered traditional welcome by the Chairperson of IQAC and Administrator 

of the Institute, Principal and Coordinator at the gate of the Institution.  

The team comprises of its Chairperson Prof. Dr. Sushmita Sen ( Humanities and 

Social Sciences), Prof. Dr. Bhadrachari Vijayalakshmi, Member Co-ordinator ( Commerce and 

Business Management) and Prof. Babu Tharith, Member ( Humanities and Social Sciences)  

The three member team after being received the NCC Guard of Honour and students wore 

traditional attire, Banjara costumes and stood on either side along the path, team was taken from 

gate to administrative block in a procession.  

The process of assessment began with an in-depth interaction with the principal 

who presented a bird’s eye view of the institute’s performance. The Coordinator's presentation 

was followed by Arts, Home Science and Commerce faculty presentations. Afterwards they 

visited the IQAC and had interaction with members, Departments, teaching staff, non-teaching 

staff, students, alumni, governing body and parents. They visited all academic facilities, 

administrative and supportive services. Cultural Program for peer Students displayed various 

cultural forms to make the huge audience bound. 

On 24th Jan. the team had visited to language department and later had interaction 

with non-teaching staff. The peer team checked documentary evidence and prepared their report 

and held an exit meeting at 5.00 pm with faculty members. They handed over its report to the 

Principal.  

The governing body, Principal NAAC Coordinator, the entire teaching and non-

teaching staff, students, parents, alumni and everyone cooperated for smooth sailing during the 

visit.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


